SOUTH MAIN

CHURCH OF CHRIST

Lord hath wade,
oﬂwwngmwwb%@w@wdj

Communion kits are available at the
back of the auditorium. Kits will also be
available at the proper time should you forget
to pick one up or should you elect to have

Communion brought to you.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available upon
request at the Visitor’s Center should you have

need or want of these items.
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SOuTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597
Henderson, TX 75653-1597
(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409
Website: www.southmainchurch.com

Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM
Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM
Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM
Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest
Password: SouthMainl16
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WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN
JANUARY 12,2025

WELCOME
PRAISE LEADER - Tommy Goode

Hallelujah, Praise Jehovah - #3
Let Every Heart Rejoice and Sing - H#S
Thank You, Lord! - # 781

PRAYER - Bobby Davis

SCRIPTURE READING
[saiah 43:1-7

I Love You, Lord - # 779
Father - # 789

THE LORD’S SUPPER - Tornmy Dees
PRAYER FOR OFFERING

The Greatest Commands - # 448
Walk with Me - # 394

MESSAGE - Bob Payne
“Righteous Li Ving”
1 John 2:1-6

Love One Another - # 719
Take the Name of Jesus with You - H# 738

CLOSING PRAYER - ]immy Arp

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29)
Please silence all cell phones and pagers.

CCLI # 290723




[ SOUTHMAINPRAYS J

JACK DUPLICHAN is awaiting test results.

JORDAN FERGUSON, son-in-law of Rodger & Janie
Poe, recently lost his brother-in-law in an auto accident.

GABRIEL GUTIERREZ had an MRl in Tyler last Satur-
day evening.

CHELSEAY HAMPTON had a medical procedure on
Wednesday and is recuperating at home.

ROY HUNT was recently diagnosed with Parkinson’s
Disease.

OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Lacy Bates, Randy Brogoitti, Don Brooks,
Margie Brown, Kenny Bryant, June Chenault, Eleanor Cox, Ken Craycraft, Lay-
ton Cummings, Michael Dorsey, Steve Dyer, Leon Flanagan, Randy & Beverly
Fletcher, Tami Hale, Lillian Haley, Carter David Harbron, Linda Jamison, Dorothy
Jennings, Tyler Line, Cade Mervin, Rex Neill, Michael Perry, Clint Pool, John
Rockey, Laura Shaw, Jim & Donna Smith, Cory Turner, Linda Tutt, Pat Wad-
dllington, Linda Warner, Scott Warner, Jane Whitemore, Ted Williams

MOTHERLY LOVE
6:00 PM
Tuesday, January 14th
Fellowship Hall

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT
Lilly & Alyssa Blalack

[ SUFFINGO )

ELDERS:
Travis Birdwell.............. travisbirdwell1 @aol.com
David Chenault................ dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis................ bobbydtxu222(@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins................. dougndiann(@gmail.com
Bob Payne................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe....................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers.................. brivers4750@gmail.com

PuLPIT MINISTER:

Bob Payne:.................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net
FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:

David Chenault:........... dhchenault@gmail.com.com
CHILDREN’S MINISTER:

Janet Thompson:................ drjanett55(@gmail.com

CHURCH SECRETARY:

Reneé Hampton:......... office@southmainchurch.com
CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:........................ rpoe9(@hotmail.com

MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:

Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt
DEACONS:
Chuck Ashmore

Jim Smith Dodd Vinson

[ SOUTH MAIN SHARES J

Caren Ashmore,
Kim Dees,
Gabe Arp,

Mary Holt!!!

Jonathan & Candace Blalack,
David & Tara Haney,

Casey & Becky Logan!!!

YOUNG @ HEART

Friday night is Game Night for the Young at Heart! Bring
your favorite games and a food or snack to share and join
us at 5:30 PM Friday evening, January 17th, in the Fellow-
ship Hall. If you can’t make it at that time, just come when
you can!

WEDNESDAY NIGHT MEALS
Wednesday Night Meals have resumed. Please sign the
list in the foyer if you plan to eat.

DIRECTORY UPDATES COMING

Picture Dates are scheduled for January 19th & 26th!!
If you are new to South Main, we encourage to take ad-
vantage of this opportunity to have your photo included in
the South Main pictorial directory updates! If you have ex-
perienced location or family changes since your last
picture, you may want to consider updating your info and/or
photo, as well. As an alternate option, if you already have a
favorite family photo, you can email a digital copy to the
office.

Time sheets are located in the foyer to set up an appoint-
ment. Out of respect and appreciation to our photographers
time, we ask that, If possible, please fill the white boxes
before using the gray time slots. Thank you so much for
participating!!

THANK You
Dear South Main Family,

Thank you so much for taking such good care of Layton
and me. You made things so much easier during my healing
with all of the food, visits, prayers, cards, texts and calls.

We love everyone of you. It is such a huge blessing being
a part of this family

Love, Layton & Carla
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